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Craig Messinger - RE: 93-95 llisley

From: Nathan Babb <nbabb@hotmail.com>

To: Craig Messinger <crm@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 5/14/2015 4:26 PM

Subject: RE: 93-95 llisley

Hi Craig,

Our plan of action will be to have this work done within one years time from today {5/14/2015). This
includes replacing 8 doors with fire doors rated at 1 hour.

Thanks,

Mathan Bahb

Date: Thu, 14 May 2015 16:21:53 -0400
From: crm@portlandmaine.gov

To: nbabb@hotmail.com

Subject: 93-95 llisley

Sir,

Per our conversation, you have indicated that you are planning to upgrade your current apartment
doors which are not code compliant, to doors which meet the 1 hour fire rating. We will not require
you to upgrade the solid wood frames that currently exist in your building, only the doors and the self-
closing hinges. Please submit a Plan of Action to our office for approval of your upgrades,

Respectfully,

Craig Messinger

380 Congress st
Portland Maine 04101
874-8400

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the
public and/or the media if requested.
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